
 
 

 

 

 

New National Standard for Wildlife-Friendly Fencing in 
Mongolia Gains Media Coverage 

ALIGN 
Asia’s Linear Infrastructure safeGuarding Nature 

WWF-Mongolia, with support from the ALIGN Project, contributed to the recent passage of a new national 
standard for railway and highway barrier fences in Mongolia. The standard will reduce the risk of hundreds of 
species being caught in barbed fences and keep these fences from restricting wildlife movement.  

 

Here are links to media coverage of the standard (please note the stories are in Mongolian): 

• Unuudur: “Adopted rail and highway barrier fence standards” 

• Eguur: “Standards for the protection of wild animals have been approved”  

• Mand.mn: “Trainings were held to develop eco-friendly linear infrastructure to save wild animals” 

 

Learn more about the standard on the WWF-Mongolia website. To learn more about the ALIGN Project, visit 
alignproject.org. 
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https://www.unuudur.mn/a/268357
https://eguur.mn/506168/
https://mand.mn/%D0%B7%D1%8D%D1%80%D0%BB%D1%8D%D0%B3-%D0%B0%D0%BC%D1%8C%D1%82%D0%B4%D1%8B%D0%B3-%D0%B0%D0%B2%D1%80%D0%B0%D1%85-%D0%B1%D0%B0%D0%B9%D0%B3%D0%B0%D0%BB%D1%8C%D0%B4-%D1%8D%D1%8D%D0%BB%D1%82%D1%8D%D0%B9/
https://mongolia.panda.org/f2_us/?385515/National-standard-for-Barrier-fences-for-railways-and-highways-was-approved
http://www.alignproject.org/
https://www.usaid.gov/biodiversity
https://www.usaid.gov/biodiversity

